





August 1, 1965

Chief of Police Curry Dallas, Texas

Dear Chief Curry;

I would be very honored if you would autograph the enclosed first day memorial cover of our late Pres. John F. Kennedy. I have a collection of stamps, covers, of the late Pres. Kennedy. I have many autographs of many people who played significant roles in the story of Pres. Kennedy. I would be very pleased to exhibit your autograph next to Gov. Connally, Judge Sarah Hughes, D.A. Wallace Wades, Rep. Jack Brooks, etc. that I have already acquired.

Thope I am not imposing too much on your busy schedule.

I am enclosing a self addressed and stamped envelope for your convenience

Thank you very much. With warmest regards.

Most respectfully.

Dr. Tempey Letutman

Dr. Stanley Lawrence Stutman D.D.S.

Retd. 8/5